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Special Education 

Mrs. Evans and Mrs. Walters are beginning to have students do the Extended 

Assessment.  This is a different version of the Smarter Balanced State Test that is 

written specifically for students with severe special needs.  It is not used very often 

and has to be a part of the student’s IEP. 

 

English Language Learners 

We are currently finishing up the ELL Improvement Plan.    This plan is created to 

help our ELL students meet their AMAO’s. ( Annual Measurable Achievement 

Objectives) 

 

AVID- Advancement via Individual Determination 

We had a great visit from Terra Boyko from the Oregon AVID team.  We are 

waiting for the feedback from her visit to see what improvements can be made to 

our program. 

 

Homeless 

The senior are finishing up their  senior projects which means soem projects at the 

Angels’ Attic are finally getting done.  We also were the recipients of Kody 



Andreas’ Eagle Scout Project.  He made some beautiful shelves for the 

infant/toddler room at Angel’s Attic. 


